
NWC/jr 

23 January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Today we had a malicious sounding of the fire alarm which allowed us to practise our fire 
evacuation procedures. Our students responded really well, showing a clear understanding of the 
seriousness of the situation and evacuating in a mature manner. 
 
We would like to reassure you that we take the malicious use of the fire alarm seriously and 
sanction accordingly.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

Mrs N Cowan 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


